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Newark - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the annual Newark Fire Department

Ladies Auxiliary dinner where he presented a special New York State Resolution that he

adopted in the New York State Senate to commemorate the 60th anniversary of their

organization.

Pictured left to right are: Carol Scott, Vice President; Orintha Orbaker, President; Senator

Mike Nozzolio; Ida Mae Hylkema Monje, the only remaining charter member; Elaine Snow,

Secretary; Shirley Menton, Chaplin; and Esther Ahrens, Treasurer.



 

 

 

 


